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THANK YOU 

Thanks to everyone that donated clothes for The Dress 
Code drive we held in November.  A special thank you to 
the Soroptimist International of Mission Bay for a bulk 
of the donation. These items will help women transition 
from the military to the civilian workforce by providing 
female veterans with the professional attire needed to 
begin their new life.  http://www.thedresscodeca.com/  

D6 SESSION SAISON 

On November 11th, our entire D6 staff came to participate in 
AleSmith Brewing Company's unveiling of their "D6 Session 
Saison." Proceeds benefit PsychArmor, a nonprofit that      
provides free educational support for Americans who care for 
and work with veterans. Thanks to White Labs for donating 
the yeast and Stone Distribution for distributing the beer. 
 # D6Beer  www.D6Beer.com  

RICE DRIVE 

On November 21st, Maria & I assisted with distributing 
bags of rice at the 6th Annual Rice Drive hosted by the 
Asian Youth Organization, in partnership with the San 
Diego Police Department. A special thank you to the Asian 
Business Association of San Diego, Convoy District, Union 
of Pan Asian Communities and Ito-Girard, for their rice 
donations.          

http://www.thedresscodeca.com/
http://www.d6beer.com/


 

 

 
 

nextdoor.com/gov/sdcouncildistrict6/  

BY THE NUMBERS (since in office): 

A PLACE FOR KIDS & FAMILIES 

On November 18th, dozens of marines from MCAS 
Miramar’s Single Marine Program and I unveiled and  
dedicated a new area for kids and families at the Toby 
Wells YMCA in Kearny Mesa. This project celebrates the 
20th anniversary of the Single Marine Program at MCAS 
Miramar and the 10th anniversary of the Toby Wells 
YMCA. I supported their endeavors with a $15,000 
grant from the City of San Diego.  

MY VOICE IN THE ARTS 

On November 12th, Councilmember Scott Sherman and I 
kicked off the San Diego Opera's "My Voice in the Arts"     
program. Research finds that sustained learning in music 
and theater directly correlates with higher achievement in 
both math and reading. Now through December 16th, sixth 
through twelfth graders can submit an application 
'describing a time when they were affected by the arts.' Two 
youth from each council district will be selected to receive a 
ticket package for San Diego Opera’s 2016 season. 
www.sdopera.com/myvoice 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MG5640czhgo#action=share
http://www.sdopera.com/myvoice

